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4 November 2020 

 

RE: Request under Section 20(7)(c) of the 2004 Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act  

 

Dear Mr Fox, 

 

As required by Section 20(7) (c) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004, Lambeth Borough 

Council requests that, in your role as the Inspector appointed to carry out the examination of the Draft 

Revised Lambeth Local Plan Proposed Submission Version January 2020, you recommend 

modifications of the document that would ensure the plan:  

 

a) satisfies the requirements in section 20(5) (a) of the Planning and Compulsory  

Purchase Act 2004; and  

 

b) is sound. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Catherine Carpenter BA MA MRTPI 

Head of Policy and Place-shaping 

London Borough of Lambeth 


